



Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,

Glow Disco!

A huge thank you for supporting our first fundraising event of the year. Special thanks go to our fantastic FOSMs team for organising the disco, sweets and drinks, glow tattoos and glow tattoos! You are all awesome!

Church Service next week

Just a reminder that it is our Harvest Festival service in church next week, led by Year 3 and 4 children. The children will be walking down to school after lunch, ready for the service to start at 2.15pm. We hope that you will join us for our first service of the year. Children will need to be collected from the church this day, and as always with our safeguarding procedures, signed out with the class teacher at the end of the service. There will be no After School club, please collect from the church. We are collecting donations of tinned food, pasta, sauces etc for Westway Arms. Please bring donations to school next week. We will store them on the mini stage in the reception area, so these can be brought in from Monday. We hope you will join us in supporting this fabulous charity? erve one another in love

Traffic and parking

Please park down the road from school and walk up to school. It is literally just a few minutes walk from the Holbeck Hill car park or neighbouring streets. Parking has been atrocious lately. This is not a safe environment for our children and I cannot stress enough how concerned I am about a potential accident happening. One parent was even walking along the pavement with their toddler the other day when a car mounted the pavement to try and get down the road, narrowly missing the young child. Our pupils and families at St. Martin's deserve to be able to arrive and leave school safely. It takes just 5 minutes extra to schedule into your day to park away from school. 5 minutes could save a child's life. Bear this in mind and please, please park away from school.

Year 6 £5 challenge

Next week Year 6 will be doing their annual £5 challenge. There will be small stalls with games, treats and more, all organised by the Year 6 to fundraise. Children are welcome to bring in money to take part in the Year 6 venture.

With warm wishes and blessings,

Mrs Barber

Headteacher

Galatians 5:13